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Dear Participant:

With reference to your participation in the IAEA-CU-2007-03 World-Wide Open
Proficiency Test on the Determination of Radionuclides in Soil, Spinach and Water,
enclosed please find a copy of your participation certificate.

Kindly be informed that in future the summary final reports of the proficiency tests
organized by the Chemistry Unit of the Physics, Chemistry and Instrumentation
Laboratory in Seibersdorf (Austria) will be published in a new IAEA official
publication series and will be accessible on the Agency web page. However, due to
the fact that these final reports will belong to an official category of Agency
documents, the final publication of the reports will take more time than in the past. In
any case a draft of the document in its final version, as it will be published by the
IAEA, will be available to the participants as soon as the proficiency test will be
concluded.

On this basis, and with reference to your participation in the IAEA-CU-2007-03
World- Wide Open Proficiency Test on the Determination of Radionuclides in Soil,
Spinach and Water, please be informed that the draft summary final report in its final
version, as it will be published by the IAEA, is now posted at URL:

http://www.iaea.org/programmes/aqcs/icpt/icpt_opt07.html

According to our policy regarding the confidentiality of the participants' results, no
information about your participation in this proficiency test, shall be revealed to any
third party without your written agreement.

Thank you for your participation. We hope that you have found it a useful exercise. If
you have any questions or concerns regarding the results or suggestions to improve
the value of the exercise please get in touch with us.

Sincerely,

~O~

Umberto Sansone

Head, Chemistry Unit


